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Public Works Prepares Mill Creek Lake for 2022 Season 
 
 
The Amherst County Public Works Department has been busy preparing Mill Creek Lake for the 2022 
Summer Season. The park bathrooms have been opened back up for the season, and Public Works 
expanded the beach by adding 100 tons of sand. Work continues on the swing jump with hopes to have it 
finished by mid-summer. A new playground was installed at Mill Creek Lake Park in September 2021, 
offering even more fun for families this summer.  
 

 
 
Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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